
Temporary Traffic Restriction:  Orby 

 

Please note it will be necessary to impose a temporary restriction as detailed below. 

 

ORGANISATION RESPONSIBLE FOR RESTRICTION:  WPD 

 

REASON FOR RESTRICTION:  Overhead Line Works 

 

LOCATION & NATURE OF RESTRICTION:  

 

Road Closure Order in place on: 

 

Burgh Road (Between Faulkners Lane and Marsh Road) 

 

PERIOD OF RESTRICTION:  14/2/2022 to 16/2/2022 

 

(Restrictions to be implemented as & when required during this period, 

 

signage detailing accurate dates & times will be displayed on site in advance) 

 

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE/ACCESS ARRANGEMENTS:  

 

Diversion routes & vehicular/pedestrian access arrangements will be signposted 

 

This information is also available in map form https://one.network/ 

 

  

If you have any queries, or require further information, please contact the LCC Customer Service 

Centre on 01522 782070.  

 

  



 

 


